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3:20 - End of Day

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

This week we welcomed Mr. Karl Subban who shared his
FOCUS and 4T strategies for achieving your potential and
dreams.  His motivational presentations were inspiring and
engaging for both our students and staff.

Please note that this Friday, November 15th is a PA Day
and there is no school for students.  

Yours in Catholic Education,

Mr. A. Modica
Principal

School Website: https://spp.ycdsb.ca/



CATHOLIC COMMUNITIES OF FAITH

REMEMBRANCE DAY ASSEMBLY

On Monday, November 11th, 2024 at 10:25 a.m. we will be having our
Remembrance Day Assembly.  Thank you to our Grade 7 classes for
organizing this important and reflective assembly.  Parents are welcome to
attend.  

On Monday, students will be receiving poppies.  We will also be collecting
loonies and toonies for the Poppy Fund.  Please note that families can also
make a direct donation to the Poppy Fund by using this link:
https://www.legion.ca/remembrance/donate-to-the-poppy-fund

CSC MEETING

On Monday, November 18th, we will be holding our next Catholic School
Council meeting at 7:00 pm in our library.

CSC CHRISTMAS MARKET

On Friday, November 22nd, our Catholic School Council will be hosting its
annual Christmas Market from 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m.

Please see the flyers below for details.

https://www.legion.ca/remembrance/donate-to-the-poppy-fund




SAFE & CARING SCHOOL COMMUNITY

RIGHT TO DISCONNECT REMINDER

As mentioned in an October email from the YCDSB families are reminded of
the Right to Disconnect Policy which sets parameters for employees'
availability to support employee mental health. 

Maintaining open, responsive lines of communication with you, as your child’s
parent/legal guardian, is important to St. Padre Pio CES and our School
Board. This includes connecting with staff during their regular work hours on
school days, Monday to Friday. Families can continue to communicate with
staff via e-mail or Board platforms (Google Classroom, D2L) and staff will
normally respond during their normal work hours, but they are not required to
respond after their work hours. Being mindful of servicing and supporting our
parents/legal guardians, we have provided some flexibility and latitude for
communication periods of up to one (1) hour prior to or after the normal work
day of our employees.  

We hope that this will allow us the opportunity to continue to maintain
communication between the school and the home while supporting positive
mental health and well-being.

We appreciate your patience and support on this initiative; we know it will
make a positive difference in your Catholic school community.

INCLUSION, EQUITY & WELL-BEING

THE 2023-2024 YEARBOOK HAS ARRIVED!

Our 2023-2024 yearbooks have arrived and will be
distributed to students next week.  

Please note that we have a limited number of extra
yearbooks available for purchase at a cost of $40 each.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1UJrbuIYgDWPm-XN44FyJkxyOUytnFJvT/view?usp=sharing


QUALITY LEARNING FOR ALL

PROGRESS REPORTS & PARENT-TEACHER INTERVIEWS

Progress reports will be available through the parent portal on Tuesday,
November 12th, 2024 after 4:00 pm. 

To access this portal, please visit our school’s website, and click on the
parent’s link in the top banner. From the Parents page, you will find a link to
“Maplewood Parent Portal ConnectEd” on the right-hand side. Parents are
encouraged to set up a log-in if they have not already done so and to practice
logging in before November 12th.  

For detailed instructions on registering, using the portal, and to seek support,
please visit the YCDSB Parent Portal at:
https://sites.google.com/ycdsb.ca/ycdsbparentportal

Parent-Teacher Interviews will be held:
Thursday, November 14th, from 4:30 - 5:30 p.m. and 6:30 p.m. -  8:30 p.m. 
Friday, November 15th, from 9:00 a.m. to 10:30 a.m.

KINDNESS WEEK

Our student leadership team is working on lessons and activities as we look
forward to celebrating Kindness Week.  This initiative will take place from
Monday, November 18th - Friday, November 22nd.  More details to follow.

https://sites.google.com/ycdsb.ca/ycdsbparentportal


Wednesday, December 4, 2024
Event Details:

Catholic Education Centre
320 Bloomington Rd W, Aurora

7:00 pm to 9:00 pm
If you would like to attend this session IN-PERSON OR watch the LIVE STREAM,

please complete the registration form in the box below. A LIVE STREAM link
and recording of the presentation will be emailed to all registrants.

Transition to High School
In-Person Parent/Guardian Information Session

For parents/guardians of students in grades 7 and 8 who are
currently accessing Special Education supports

Please register using this LINK
Registration deadline:

December 1, 2024

https://forms.gle/8QUfaRBHM4bNWrf99
https://forms.gle/8QUfaRBHM4bNWrf99


November

Monday, Nov. 11th
Remembrance Day Assembly 
(10:25 am)

Tuesday, Nov. 12th
Progress Reports Available on Parent
Portal after 4:00 pm

Thursday, Nov. 14th and 
Friday Nov. 15th
Parent-Teach Interviews

Friday, Nov. 15th
PA Day

Monday, Nov. 18th
Uniform Truck (1:00 pm - 4:00 pm)
CSC Meeting (7:00 pm)

Mon. Nov. 18th - Fri. Nov. 22nd
Kindness Week

Tues. Nov. 26th
York Region Public Health Dental
Screening

DATES TO REMEMBER:UNIFORM INFORMATION

On Monday, November 18th, 2024 our
uniform provider will be at St. Padre Pio
for parents to purchase uniform items.
You can also order online. Please see
the flyer below for more details.


